2022.11.18.  
The UP Pro Cura Ingeni awards and the new National Excellence Program certificates were presented
Prof. Dr. Tamás Fedeles, Vice Rector for Education, Head of the National Excellence Program Coordination Working Group of the UP, and Dr. Györgyi Horváth, Vice Dean and President of the Talent Council of the UP, welcomed the participants and presented the awards in the Dr. Halasy-Nagy József Hall of the UP.
The UP's new talent management strategy "Tuned for Talent" was adopted by the Senate in spring 2022, and the development of the UP's talent management activities will continue along the lines of the university talent management strategy document approved at the UQF meeting on 25th May and 16th June. The implementation of the strategy has been started by the Student Services Center of the UP under the professional supervision of Tamás Fedeles, Vice Rector for Education. At the end of the restructuring process, the professional leadership of the National Excellence Program of the UP has also changed since 1st November 2022. The National Excellence Program Coordination Working Group of the UP is led by Tamás Fedeles, while the operational support work is carried out by the staff of the Office of Talent Management of the Student Services Center in addition to the colleagues of the Chancellery.
